
Thursday 21st April 2022

Dear Year 6 Families,

Re: Summer 1 Curriculum Information

I hope you all had a restful break and enjoyed the sunshine of the Easter weekend. The children
have been working hard this week, beginning to revise for their upcoming SATs and delving into
their new geography topic, learning about the world’s natural resources.

Please find below the links to the curriculum documents for this half term which are saved in the
classes section of our school website.

Summer 1 Timetable

Summer 1 Curriculum Leaflet

Summer 1 Maker Mat

Geography Knowledge Organiser: Unit 3 Sharing the World

Science Knowledge Organiser - Unit 4: Evolution and Inheritance

Spanish Knowledge Organiser - Unit 4: En el Restaurante

Summer 1 Spellings

PE will continue every Monday and Friday. Your child should come to school on their PE days
dressed appropriately in their school PE kit. They may wear plain black trainers on these days.

A reminder that the Year 6 SATS will take place the week commencing Monday 9th of May. The
timetable is below:

Monday 9th May 2022 Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar - Paper 1 (Punctuation & Grammar)
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar - Paper 2 (Spelling)

Tuesday 10th May 2022 Reading

Wednesday 11th May 2022 Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic)
Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning)

Thursday 12th May 2022 Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning)

All children MUST attend school on these days and arrive punctually. To support children to be
ready for the tests each day, we will be providing a free breakfast club on the 9th, 10th, 11th and 12th
of May. A letter with further details about SATs week will be sent next week.

https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/timetables/summer/A50951FE5D6B7F4D13A7B893122F7DFB.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/curriculum-leaflets/summer-1/054D3190B8C09E1898FDC8B69FF80D06.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/homework/summer1/5AF0F6771A255F1A589A174102D04525.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/knowledge-organisers/summer1/geography/67C1F67201C0B67AAD3EA1729A9A9ED0.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/knowledge-organisers/spring-2/science/7AA328F486F8AC7B9658C75618814780.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/knowledge-organisers/spring-2/3348B4CAE1F467A67C615811535BE8E8.pdf
https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/_site/data/files/content/spellings/summer-1/6E97B13B8C9A7533EC0409C3DFF229C9.pdf


All early morning and after school boosters will run until SATs. The final day for these is Friday 6th
May.

Thank you for continuing to ensure your child arrives at school each day no later than 8.55am,
dressed in the Grazebrook uniform including appropriate footwear. A reminder of uniform options
for the warmer months can be found here on our website. Please note, open-toed sandals are not
permitted.

In the meantime, if you have any questions about the curriculum and your child’s learning, please
speak with your child’s class teacher, Mr Kilty or myself at the start or end of the school day.

Many thanks,

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher

https://www.grazebrook.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=34

